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World Book Day 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
This year, we will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 3rd March. We would like 
children to dress up as a book character for the day. We would love to see homemade 
costumes and do not expect parents to go to the expense of buying new costumes. 
Children will take part in reading themed activities throughout the day.  
 
As always, each child will receive a World Book Day £1 token to be redeemed at a retailer 
of your choice. 
 
Additionally, on the 15th March we will have the Book fair arriving at school. A further letter 
will be sent out confirming dates and times. 
 
We will choose a best effort winner from each year group. 
 
 
Thank you,  
Miss Jones  
 
  
 
 
 
 


